
July 22, 2005

Mr. Das Kutikkad
University of Missouri
Research Reactor Center
Research Park
Columbia, MO  65211

SUBJECT: ROUTE APPROVAL APPLICATION  (NRC NO. 182A)
ROUTE:  UNIVERSITY OF MISSOURI RESEARCH REACTOR TO THE
DEPARTMENT OF ENERGY SAVANNA RIVER SITE, AIKEN, SOUTH
CAROLINA 
DOCKET NUMBER:  05000186

Dear Mr. Kutikkad:

On behalf of the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC), I would like to inform you that the
content of the information in the route application for transportation of spent nuclear fuel, dated
June 22, 2005, has been determined to be complete.  The NRC is currently conducting a
detailed review of the application.  The detailed review will evaluate the application to support
the ability of the proposed route to meet the applicable regulatory requirements.  We will
provide results of our review of the application within 45 days of the date of this letter.  To
facilitate our review, no changes or supplements to this application should be submitted, except
in response to a request for additional information.

If you have any questions or wish to obtain additional information concerning your application,
please contact me at (301) 415-6623 or via electronic mail at pkr@nrc.gov.

Sincerely, 

/RA/

Kelly Riner, Licensing Assistant
Materials, Transportation, and Waste Security Section
Nuclear Security Policy Project Directorate
Division of Nuclear Security
Office of Nuclear Security and Incident Response
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